

Planning & Land Use Department Town of Barrington PO Box 660 333 Calef Highway Barrington, NH 03825 603.664.0195 barrplan@metrocast.net barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION

November 9, 2017

Stephen B. Phillips 33 Sofia Way Nottingham, NH 03290

Re:

270-66.3-RC-17-SR (Owner; Steve Phillips) Request by applicant to propose a working and display nursery which would include a gravel parking area, paved section with accessible parking, small greenhouse and storage trailer on a 3.8 acre lot on Labrador Lane (Map 270, Lot 66-3) in the Regional Commercial (RC) Zoning District. By John P. Lorden, P.E. MSC a Division of TF Moran, Inc.; 170 Commerce Way, Suite 102; Portsmouth, NH 03801

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its November 7, 2017 meeting accepted as complete and **CONTINUED** to the December 5, 2017 meeting the application referenced above.

A site walk was scheduled for Thursday November 9, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. at the site location on Labrador Lane.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Marcia J. Gasses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

CC:

John P. Lorden

file